
 

January 22, 2021 

 

 

To All Residents at the Student dormitory and International House 

 

Student Support Section,  

Educational Affairs Office 

 

Note for Dormitory Residents  

During the Declaration of the State of Emergency  

 

The national government declared another "State of Emergency in Response to the Novel Coronavirus 

Disease (COVID-19)" for Tokyo and several other prefectures.  

We ask all residents at the International House to continue to cooperate in preventing the spread 

of the virus by raising awareness on “protecting yourself from infection and preventing infection 

transmission to others.” 

◆ Refrain from going out unless absolutely necessary and cooperate in preventing the spread of 

the virus. Please refrain from going out especially after 20:00. 

◆ Take actions to prevent the virus spread such as by taking care of your physical condition, 

hand washing and wearing a mask. If you feel unwell, please consult a doctor, etc., and do not 

attend university nor go outside the residence. 

◆ Please take great care and attention not to contract the virus from off-campus activities 

(including part-time jobs and volunteer activities). 

◆ Refrain from gathering to eat or drink with others regardless of whether they belong to TUAT 

or not; OR whether it is in a restaurant or in someone’s private house/residence, etc. In 

particular, we strongly request all residents to refrain from gathering for meals/etc.in the 

rooms or other areas of the International House, as this may cause outbreaks of the infectious 

disease, and in the worst case, we may have to close the International House.   

◆ If you are confirmed with COVID-19, taken a PCR test or identified as a Close Contact to a 

COVID-19 positive individual, immediately report it to the University. 


